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Jean Davis

PO Box 30164

Seattle, WA 98113

 

July 2, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan. 

 

This forest is important for protecting habitat for wolves, lynx, grizzly bears and wildlife that is less common in

other parts of Washington.

 

This forest faces increasing pressure from human populations in eastern Washington. I would urge designation of

more non-motorized areas. We humans have more than enough places that we have already impacted here and

throughout the U.S. and world.

 

I would like the final plan to include increased recommendations for wilderness designation.

 

 

Sincerely,

Jean Davis


